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This is in response to the letter dated January 5, 2012 to the Pete King for Congress Committee.  In that letter 3 items
were brought to the Committee attention.  Below I will address each item.
1) Echo Marine Ltd is not a corporation it is a partnership.
2) James Fortesque has been refunded $1,000 and a copy of that check is being sent to the FEC today by mail.
3) The contributions recieved through Votesane PAC have been changed to reflect that the contributions from the
individual donors were received through the conduit Votesane PAC.

An amended October Quarterly Report for 2011 will be filed today.  I hope that this information along with the amended
report is an acceptable response to the Commissioner.

Sincerely,
Anne Rosenfeld
Treasurer
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